
I would like to add my support to the Centennial Airport Part 150 Noise Abatement 
Plan.
 
As a resident in Lone Tree and a love for aviation (employed 12 years w/an airline) 
we must find a balance with Centennial Airport.    It is extremely loud and ear 
piercing.  In the midnight hours the noise is terrible.  The need may be to ban 
certain types of aircraft, allow aircraft to gain enough altitude prior to heading 
west, rerouting the aircraft and/or even adjusting the hours of operation.
 
So that we may enjoy our neighborhoods and to bring the quality of life where it 
should be in Lone Tree, which would be quiet.  I am requesting that some changes be 
made.
 
Thanks
JoAnn Skalican
303-200-0002
Lone Tree Resident


